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10th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,     

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ CELEBRATIONS 

 

We are really excited to invite you to spend the day with us on Monday 24th July for our Leavers’ celebration events. 

 

The day will consist of a Year 6 production, a picnic lunch, a graduation assembly and finally the prom disco in the evening. 

 

This is a fun filled day for Year 6 children and we are looking forward to the celebrations ahead.  We would politely ask that 

alternative arrangements are made for toddlers and babies on this one day. 

 

Up to 4 guests per child are welcome to attend the events due to fire regulations.  Children from other year groups will watch the 

performance separately. 

 

The lunch on this day will be a picnic lunch, parents and carers are welcome to join us and bring their own lunch.  Children who are 

normally school dinners will be provided with a picnic of their own for the day and children who bring sandwiches are welcome to 

continue to do so. 

Timings for the day 

 

10.30am Leavers’ Assembly. 

12.00pm Picnic Lunch. 

1.30pm Graduation Assembly. 

2.30pm  Year 6 allowed home. 

6.30pm -7.00pm Year 6 and parents for photos in the hall. 

7.00pm – 8.30pm Disco for Year 3 – Year 6 Pupils. 

 

We would like to invite children in Year 3 -5 to attend the disco at the time found in the timetable above. It is going to be a 

fantastic evening and we hope that you can join us.  We ask that you dress smartly on this occasion to help us celebrate in style.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

P Scott 
 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher 


